
Message from LTN publisher
Dear LTN readers,

On March 11, the server that hosts Lake Tahoe News and other
sites went down for several hours. This has resulted in the
loss of some stories as we had to restore the database. There
is a gap where some stories were not saved.

If there is a story missing that you know of that does not
show up by noon March 12, please email info@LakeTahoeNews.net
and we’ll do our best to resurrect it.

We will not be able to revive lost comments, so you may want
to repost the comment if it was that important to you.

We are sorry for the inconvenience.

Thank you for continuing to read and support LTN.

Kathryn Reed, LTN publisher
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